
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC Executive Director
To:
Subject: Bluegrass Water Increase
Date: Thursday, February 11, 2021 9:48:00 AM

Thank you for your comments on the application of Bluegrass Water Utility Operating
Company, LLC. Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will
be placed into the case file for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in
this matter, 2020-00290, in any further correspondence. The documents in this case are
available at http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2020-00290.
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
 

From: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 3:06 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: Bluegrass Water Increase
 

From: Karen Ramsey < > 
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 8:32 AM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Bluegrass Water Increase
 
Dear Ma'am, Sir
 
My name is Karen Ramsey and I live at 63 West Airview Dr. I purchased my home in
Jan 2002. At that time Hardin Co Water #2 was doing the billing for water and for
sewer. At some point and I dont recall when, Hardin Co Water stopped billing for the
individuals that owned the treatment plant for this neighbor and we got billed
separately. Around this time Airview utilities increased our bill to $41.36. It was
around $28.00. 
 
Airview Utilities made very little changes if any. Bluegrass Water only provides sewer
for our neighborhood. Thank goodness for that, because I cant imagine the quality of
water they would provide and feel for the folks that depend on them for water and
sewer. 
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It appears to me that Blurgrass should have looked a little deeper into what they were
purchasing. I'm told that our sewers are in horrible condition and that is why the plan
didn't go through to hook up with Hardin Co. 
 
As a home owner, I pay my Bill's and only pay a little over $19 for my water. I live
alone and rarly have a water bill over $20. I just cant wrap my head around having to
pay $96.14 in sewer for $19 in water.
 
I dont mind an increase, but not 132.4%. $20 would be more reasonable if any.
Please dont let Blurgrass Water do this to all the people in these neighborhoods. We
are considered an low income neighbor, folks cant afford this. I know I cant.
 
Thank you,
Karen Ramsey
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